
 

 

 
 
    
   Saturday, January 21 

5:00 p.m.        + Antonio Pereira 

               Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  Sunday, January 22   

 8:00 a.m.    +People of the Parish   

10:00 a.m.     +John (Jack) Alai Jr.   
  5:00 p.m.     + Joseph & +Antoinette Rossi 

      Monday, January 23 

7:00 a.m.       +David Schickling 

      Tuesday, January 24 

7:00 a.m.       +Ruth Grover      

              Wednesday, January 25 

6:15 p.m.*     Nicole Frances Villa 

      +Emma Rosalejos           

     Thursday, January 26 

7:00 a.m.      +DMO O’Cone Family 

                       Friday, January 27 

7:00 a.m.  +John Mulligan 

  Saturday, January 28       

5:00 p.m.       +George & +Cecilia Colwell 

                  Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

       Sunday, January 29 

8:00 a.m.      +Geraldine Perkins 

10:00 a.m.       People of the Parish 

 5:00 p.m.      +Frances Alai 
*AD ORIENTEM (facing East) 

 
Pope Francis’ Prayer  
Intention for January 

     Daily Mass – Mon., Tues., Thurs. & Fri. - 7:00 a.m. 

      Every Wednesday 

                           Confessions 5:00-5:45 p.m. 

Mass 6:15* followed by 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament till 9:00 pm. 
*AD ORIENTEM (facing East) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 
 

January 15 –$ 4,432.00 
Mail Donations $ 840.00 
On-Line Giving $ 797.53 

Christmas to date $12,139.00 
 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning. 

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
January 21 – January 27 

 
+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 

nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin 

ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

up online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Names may be called in to add to the sick of the 

parish.    Please keep in mind to notify the parish 
office when to remove the names.  Thank You. 
Please pray for the sick of our parish:   

Joann Heinlin, Juliet Hobson, Stevie Telofski, 
Geraldine Patton, Manuel Rocha, Jean DuFour, 
Nancy Perkin, Ashley Larson, Theresa Marchese, 

Leonard Parrino, Karen Kleinschmidt, Bonnie Anderson, 

Steven Marcinczyk, Ian Birchak, Melissa Telofski,  
Vickie, Lisa Ponteiri, Sam Saloom, Jr., Patrick Ahern 
Ernest J. Volkmann, Jr., Ernest J. Volkmann, Sr., 
David Catchpole, Maryann Volkmann. 

 
 
 
 

 

For educators 
 
We pray that educators may be credible 
witnesses, teaching fraternity rather than 
competition and helping the youngest and 
most vulnerable above all. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


Daily prayer for our Raise the Roof Campaign 
                                            Memorare of St. Joseph                

Remember, O most chaste spouse of the 
Virgin Mary, that never was it known that 
anyone who implored Thy help and sought 
Thy intercession was left unaided. 
Full of confidence in Thy power we fly unto 
Thee and beg Thy protection.  Despise not O 
Guardian of the Redeemer our humble 

supplication, but in Thy bounty, hear and answer us.  
Amen. 

RAISE THE ROOF & MAKE A 

SOUND IN CHRIST CAMPAIGN 2023 

Make a one-time gift $ _________       

Make a Pledge $250+   $500+   $1,000+   $2,000+   

$5,000+   Other $   __________ 

Payment installment options are available.   

Any donation amount will be greatly 

appreciated. Donations may be mailed or dropped 

off at the parish office. 

Name  ____________________________  

Address   __________________________ 

Phone No. _________________________     

Please make checks payable to  

Corpus Christi Church 

We are happy to report, we have received $56,455.50 

in pledges/donations for our campaign.  
 

January 22, 2023 

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“He called them, and immediately they left their boat and 

their father and followed Him.”  Matthew 4:22 
Just as Jesus called the first apostles, He calls each of us 

to follow Him, too.  Not everyone is called to leave their 
business or family behind, but we are expected to put God 

first in everything.  In gratitude to God, we should give 

our first and best of everything to Him:  our time in daily 
prayer, our talent in participating in one of our parish 

ministries and our treasure to support the financial needs 

of our parish mission. 

 
Filling Mugs To Help Fight Hunger 

The St. Bartholomew Columbiettes are 

currently collecting new and used coffee mugs.  

The mugs will be filled with packets of soup, hot 

chocolate or hot cereal and will be distributed 

to those facing food insecurity.  The mugs are being collected 

the entire month of January and may be placed in the 

designated bin in the St. Bart’s Narthex.  Any questions, call 

Judy @908-313-8469 or Laura @732-254-5742.  Thank you for 

your support. 

 

 

The Sacrament of  

First Penance 

January 28, 2023  

The children of the parish will 

receive the Sacrament of First 

Penance on Saturday, January 29, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.  

Please keep these children in your prayers.  

 
St. Mark Christian Academy 2023-2024 Registration 

NOW OPEN – January 29, 2023 11am-2pm 

Now enrolling PreK 3 and up!  STEM, Art, Technology, 

Music, Bible Study, World Language, Cooking, Arts & 

Crafts Club, Drama Club and more! 

Our curriculum follows most NJ State Guidelines, with a 

Christian component woven in to all daily activities.   

Believe. Achieve. Succeed. 

At St. Mark Christian Academy we strive to provide an 

innovative, Christ centered, nurturing environment which 

encourages curiosity, discovery, and inspires all to reach 

their highest aspirations.  Our mission is for our students 

to become future leaders and Ambassadors for Christ.   

Space is Limited, Enroll today! 

Contact Us 732-743-9670 info@stmarkacademy.com 

 
Open House: 

St. Bartholomew School invites you to our Open 

House on Sunday, January 29, 2023  

11:30 am-1:30 pm 

Come tour our amazing school!  

We are located at 470 Ryders Lane 

East Brunswick, NJ 

732-254-7105 

school.stbarteb.com 

 
 

The Knights of Columbus 4th Degree Assembly 1775 in 

Dunellen is hosting a Communion Luncheon honoring and 

thanking Fr. Sean Winters on Sunday, February 5th at Our 

Lady of Fatima Parish, 501 New Market Road, Piscataway. 

The event begins with a 1:00 pm Mass followed by a hot 

buffet luncheon in our cafeteria.  In addition, a portion of 

the proceeds will be used to start a scholarship fund for 

seminarians of the Diocese of Metuchen in the name of 

Peter Tran, a seminarian who was struck and killed by a 

drunk driver in May, 2021.  Tickets must be purchased in 

advance for $35 each no later than January 25th by 

contacting Jim Whelan at 973-632-2387, 

jwhelan@olfparish.org, or at the Our Lady of Fatima Parish 

Center, 50 Van Winkle Place, Piscataway.  Tickets will not 

be held at the door.  We thank you for your support. 

mailto:jwhelan@olfparish.org
http://mindhacks.com/2017/07/29/dont-speculate-on-others-mental-health-from-afar/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/


 

South River Knights of Columbus Council #3001 

VFW Lyons Schepsco Post #1451,  

31 Reid Street, South River 
Please join us at our annual 

Superbowl Sunday Breakfast 

Sunday, February 12, 2023  

9:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon 

Eggs, sausage, pancakes, & home fries, coffee, tea, juice 

and cake.  Adults $12.00 per person, children under age 

10 are $5.00 per child, and children aged 5 and under are 
free.  Tickets will be sold at the door. 

For more information, please call (908) 227-0834. 

 
Life Choices Resource Center’s Annual Charity Banquet 

will honor Henry DuFour, our faithful servant award 

recipient.  Please join us in a celebration for LIFE!  Come 
and witness God’s love in action as we “Walk with Moms  

in Need.”.  Enjoy a night filled with the Love of those 

who join in our mission of saving babies and helping 
families when the world tells them something different. 

Sunday, February 19, 2023 4 to 8pm, Pines Manor, 

Edison, NJ $75.00 per person, includes dinner, 

 Tricky Tray & 50-50. 

More info to follow in future bulletins. 

 
The Multi-Services Program of Catholic 
Charities, Diocese of Metuchen, located at 26 
Safran Avenue, Edison, responds to those 
facing eviction and those that are homeless.  
They are in need of volunteers to assist with 
returning phone calls, organizing files, etc.  If 
you or someone you know may be able to offer 
sometime to help, please call Maria Hunter, 
Office of Parish Social Ministry at 732-387-1315 
for more information. 

 
Rezem Funeral Home  

457 Cranbury Road, East Brunswick,NJ 

Is seeking a part-time or full-time secretary 

position.  Contact Monica at 732-257-1191. 
 

Virtual Bereavement Facilitator Training 

The Archdiocese of Newark’s Office of Family Life 

will offer a Bereavement Facilitator Training six 

consecutive Wednesday evenings via Zoom from 

7:00 pm to 9:00 pm.  For more information or to 

register visit 

https://archdioceseofneward.regfox.com/loss-

transition 

 

 

 

 

2023 Lucky Calendar  

Has Begun! 
Did you fill out your returns for 

the 2023 Lucky Calendar?  Buy 

2 for $50 and get one free. The 

next drawing is Tuesday, 

February 7, 2023.  Make sure 

your entries are received at the 

parish office before 1:00 p.m.   

 
The Hibernians will meet 

next Sunday, January 29th, 

the last Sunday of the month 

at 9:30 a.m. in the church to 

recite one decade of the 

rosary before the 10:00 a.m. 

Mass.  

 
 

Lectors are needed for 

all Masses.  Contact the 

parish office for more 

information.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT 2022 

Contribution statements are printed on 

requests only. If you would like a 

Contribution Statement for 2022, please fill 

out below and return it to the parish office. 

 

 

Name _________________________________ 

 

 

Phone   ___________________________ 

 

 

Pick up ______________ Mail _________ 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


